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From : Eunice Miller [mailto: info@email.actionnetworçg]

Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 8:54 AM

To: PUC:

Subject: Liberty Utilities Lied

Utilities Commission,

Dear Public Utilities Commissioners,

I would like to ask you to oppose the Granite Bridge pipeline and tank. I

recently heard that Liberty Utilities plans to sell gas from Granite Bridge to

an electricity producer in Londonderry (ironically named Granite Ridge).

For the past 1 1 months, Liberty Utilities has been telling us we need the

Granite Bridge pipeline so we can heat our homes. It’s unacceptable for

Liberty Utilities to have misled us for this long but now that we know they

want to use this gas to generate electricity it seems obvious that we should

deny the pipeline. Utilizing solar and wind instead of natural gas would not

only be more sustainable, it would also be better for New Hampshire’s

economy. Local energy like wind and solar will create long-term jobs in our

state and keep the money we spend on energy in New Hampshire. Please

stop Granite Bridge.

I live one mile from the proposed site of the tank and really want you to

pay attention to why this is even being proposed.

Everyone knows that global warming is real and that adding more fossil

fuel projects to our beautiful state will be what will destroy all that we love

in the end.

I urge you to consider all of us who share these precious resources and to

fight against those who are simply looking out for their own profits.

Please add my name to the list of NH Residents who want the Granite

Bridge/Pipeline Project shut down.

Eunice Miller

folsommillstudio@gmail.com

9 Folsom Mill Lane

Epping, New Hampshire 03042


